
YOU’RE INVITED!

For more information, contact:
Miranda Redinger, City of Shoreline

mredinger@shorelinewa.gov and (206) 801-2513

www.shorelinewa.gov/lightrail

Please help shape the future of the station 			 
subarea by providing your ideas and input!
We will be hosting a series of interactive workshop sessions on November 5th and 6th 
culminating in a community of open house meeting to share and further refine 
ideas. Workshop participants will showcase their creativity 
by drawing concepts for buildings and 
public spaces.

November 6, 2013, 6:00 to 8:00 pm 
in the Shoreline Room, Shoreline Center

18560 1st Ave NE, Shoreline

To a DESIGN
DIALOGUE WORKSHOP 
for the 185th Street Station Subarea Plan

Participants will 
sketch and share ideas 	
for elements such as:
•	Neighborhood features needed to enhance 

character such as public art, gateways, 
signage, and additional amenities

•	Parking strategies
•	Sidewalks, trails, and other pedestrian 

and bicycle facilities
•	Intersection and crossing improvements
•	Affordable housing opportunities
•	Neighborhood business, shopping, 	

and services
•	Offices, industry, and other employment 

opportunities
•	Public open space enhancements and 

recreation facilities
•	Landscaping and buffering
•	Lighting and other safety features
•	Green features for buildings, rain gardens, 

green stormwater infrastructure, and 
district energy

What are the 
characteristics of areas 

where you spend 
your free time?

What is the most 
beautiful, memorable, 

public place you’ve 
ever visited?

What attracts people 
of all ages, cultures, 

abilities, and interests 
to use the space?


